
 

 

Respect - Responsibility - Participation - Safety                       Quality  Education in a Caring  Environment  

Term 4,  Week 8 - Issue 38 Wednesday 29 November, 2017 

BULLETIN  

Tomerong Public School   
 

 

http://www.tomerong-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 
2018 School Leaders 
It was a pleasure listening to nine of our Year 5 students address the school yesterday on why they believe they would 
make a good School Captain next year. Each of them spoke exceptionally well and they should all be proud of 
themselves.  
Regardless of the outcome, I know that like this year, the school will benefit from exceptionally strong student leadership 
in 2018. Captains and Vice Captains will be announced at our Presentation Day assembly next Wednesday, 6 
December. 
 
Parent Helper Morning Tea 
Please accept an open invitation to join us for morning tea tomorrow (Thursday) so we can thank you for your help and 
support throughout the year. Morning tea will commence in the 5/6 classroom at 11am. Hope to see you there! 
 
School Disco 
Don’t forget our P&C will be holding a school disco at the Tomerong School of Arts this Friday, 9 December. The Infants 
disco (Kindergarten - Year 2) will be from 5-6.30pm and Primary will be 6.30-8pm. If you are able to assist throughout 
the night, please let us know.  
 
Vincentia High School Transition Days 
This Thursday and Friday, Year 6 students who will be attending Vincentia High School next year will be participating in 
their transition days. Mr Bradley will join the students at the high school for these two days and I know they will have a 
wonderful time.  
Please ensure their permission notes are returned.  
 
School Picnic 
On Wednesday 13 December (Week 10) Years 1 – 6 will attend a picnic at Plantation Point Reserve, Vincentia as an 
end of year reward. The school will subsidise the cost of the bus, so the cost will be $2 per student. Permission notes 
will need to be returned by Friday 8 December. 
 
Presentation Day 
All parents, family and friends are welcome to join us for our Annual Presentation Day next Wednesday, 6 December, 
commencing at 10am. We’re all very excited to be celebrating the great achievements of all of our students throughout 
the year. We hope you can join us. 
 
Have a great week, 
 

Rod White  

Principal 

COMING EVENTS 
2017 and 2018 

WEEK 8 

Thu 30 Nov -Parent Helper Morning Tea - 11am 
-Year 6, Vincentia High School Transition 
-AFL Skills Day - Sports Uniform Required 

Fri 1 Dec -P&C Disco - Tomerong School of Arts 
-Year 6, Vincentia High School Transition 
-Leisure Sport 

WEEK 9 

Wed 6 Dec -PRESENTATION DAY - 10am 
-Canteen Closed 
-Uniform Pool - 8.50 - 9.10am 

Fri 8 Dec -Leisure Sport - Final Session 

WEEK 10 

Mon 11 Dec -Gold Reward Day 

Tue 12 Dec -Year 6 Jamberoo Excursion 

Wed 13 Dec -End of Year Picnic 
-Canteen Closed 

Thu 14 Dec -SRC Talent Quest 

Fri 15 Dec -Last Day of Term 4 for Students 

TERM 1 - WEEK 1 - 2018 

Mon 29 Jan  -Staff Development Day 

Tue 30 Jan -Years 1 - 6 Resume School 

Thu 1 Feb -Kindergarten Commences 

http://www.crm.umontreal.ca/CANSSI/about/logo/
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SCHOOL TERM DATES 
2017 

Term 4 - Monday 9 October - Friday 15 December 
 

2018 
 Term 1 - Tuesday 30 January - Friday 13 April 

Term 2 - Tuesday 1 May - Friday 6 July 
Term 3 - Tuesday 24 July - Friday 28 September 

Congratulations to the following students who have 
earned an Achievement Award: 

TERM 4 

Maroon Achievement Awards (Eight Tall Trees) 

5-6B - Rawson 

Green Achievement Awards (Twelve Tall Trees) 

1F - Micah, Harry, Lily, Rubi and Phoenix 

2M - Jack, Tylah, Isaiah and Christopher 

2-3K - Hunter 

4-5M - Jim 

Blue Achievement Awards (Sixteen Tall Trees) 

1F - Michael 

2M - Kali-May 

2-3K - Kate, Anna, Eben and Caleb 

4-5M - Miles and Ethan 

5-6B - Iden, Jacob, Tyran, Glen, Kalani, Rhys, Riley, 
Lachlan and Daniel 

 

This week’s value is 

Congratulations to last week’s winners 
 

Charlotte and Mia 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
Bay & Basin Summer Bus 
Shoalhaven City Council is making it easy for the Bay and 
Basin community to get around this Christmas holidays. 
From Monday 18 December, 2017 to Friday 5 January, 
2018 a Summer shuttle bus will be available from 9.45 
am to 2.15 pm.  
For a gold coin donation, hail down the bus and ride to 
the shops, the pool, skate park and the beach in the Bay 
and Basin area. 
• Children under 12 years of age must be accompanied 
by an adult. 
• All bus services are hail and ride if you live on the main 
route and it is a safe place to stop. 
• Present a bus stamped flyer to receive discounts if 
applicable from participating businesses and the Leisure 
Centre.  
For more information contact Shoalhaven City Council  
4429 3456 or email council@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au. 

2017 CANTEEN ROSTER - TERM 4 

DATE VOLUNTEER 

Fri 1 Nov HELP NEEDED 

Wed 6 Nov CANTEEN CLOSED - Presentation Day 

P&C NEWS 
Disco  
The end of the year is fast approaching and 
this Friday night we will be holding our school 
disco. We will have glow items for sale on the 
night from $1.00 - $3.50. 
We are looking for people to help on the night.  If you 
would like to help decorate the hall, supervise during the 
disco, or if you have any questions, please contact me on 
0429 918 575 or Penny on 0448 059 238. 
Also, if you are able to stay behind for 10 minutes at the 
end to help us clean up that would be greatly appreciated. 
Thanks 
Jillian 
P&C Secretary 

LIBRARY LINKS 
Overdue Library Books 
A big thank you again to all 
students who have already returned their library books! 
A reminder that all library books are now overdue. 
An overdue note (pink paper) was sent home again 
yesterday to all students who still have outstanding library 
books. If a book has been lost or misplaced, please pay 
the amount indicated on the note, so we can purchase a 
replacement book.   

Mrs Darby 

 

SPORT SHORTS 
AFL Sessions 
All students in K - 6 will be involved in AFL skills sessions 
tomorrow, Thursday 30 November. This program is free 
of charge. 
Please make sure your child/children are dressed in their 
sports uniform on these days so that they are ready for 
running, jumping and playing games. 
Mr Munn 

SRC NEWS 
Talent Quest 
On Thursday 14 December, the 
Tomerong SRC will be holding their 
annual ‘Tomerong’s Got Talent’, 
talent quest. 
Please note that all music needs to be given to Mrs 
Darby on a USB by Friday 8 December. Unfortunately, 
music given on the day will not be accepted. 
The acts will need to be kept under 2 minutes so we 
ensure we have enough time to get through all acts. 
Last year, we had some amazing acts, which included 
singing, dancing, comedy, musical instruments and short 
skits.  
We are looking forward to a great day! 

Mrs Darby 


